
 

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 

Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no 

representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability 

whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part 

of the contents of this announcement. 

 

 

SUSPENSION OF TRADING 

 

At the request of Hua Lien International (Holding) Company Limited, trading of its 

share has been suspended with effect from 9:30 a.m. on 19 October 2009 on the Main 

Board of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited pending the release of an 

announcement in relation to a very substantial disposal, which is considered to be 

price sensitive. 

 

By order of the Board 

HUA LIEN INTERNATIONAL (HOLDING) COMPANY LIMITED 

    Shih Chian Fang 

          Chairman 
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